New Cigarette Tax Stamps
House Bill 2378, effective September 1,2001

House Bill 2378 requires the Comptroller to provide cigarette tax stamps that allow easy identification of the distributor who affixed a tax
stamp to a particular package of cigarettes. The Comptroller must maintain cigarette tax stamp records for a minimum of four years.

The new cigarette tax stamps are available after October 1, 2001. Since the previous tax stamps are still valid, cigarette distributors should
exhaust their current supply of stamps before ordering new stamps; no exchange of stamps is necessary. The price per individual stamp has
not changed; however, permitted distributors will be required to purchase a minimum quantity of the new stamps with each order. The stamp
types affected by this change are listed below and are available as follows:

Stamp Type Unit Price Minimum Quantity Order Total

Century/ 25’s $0.5125 1,000/pad $512.50

Camel Wide/ 20’s $0.410 1,500/pad $615.00

Texas 20’s $0.410 1,500/pad $615.00
FOR ASSISTANCE

If you have any questions regarding the new Texas cigarette tax stamps, please contact the Comptroller’s office via e-mail at
<tax.help@cpa.state.tx.us>, or call us toll free at 1-800-862-2260. The local number in Austin is 512/463-1693. If you're calling from a
Telecommunications Device for the Deaf (TDD), the toll-free number is 1-800-248-4099, or in Austin, call 512/463-4621.
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